You're a star with us!

KIUY-AN-1290
KIUY-FN-92.7

PO Box 1109 - Crockett TX 75835
409-544-2171

July 15, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park KS 66212

Dear Carl,

I'm trying to answer your recent reception report a little quicker than the
previous one.

Your description of the reception content is correct for KIVY-FM-92.7 on the
evening of June 28, 1990.

| don't get too many reports on the FM and |'m happy you were able to catch it
in Kansas.

Too bad we can't expand our coverage to that distance on a regular basis.

Thanks for the report and good luck on your search for other distant stations.

PS: I'm returning your stamp for another day.



